NINETEENTH LOUISIANA LEVEE DISTRICT

JUNE 28, 2017

A public meeting was held on Wednesday, June 28, 2017, at 5:00 p.m. in the Grant Parish Police Jury Meeting room at Grant Parish Courthouse, 200 Main Street, Colfax, Louisiana.

The following members were present: William "Bill" Dean, Gordon Smith, Todd Vallee. Absent: None

P. E. Brad Sticker with the Louisiana Department of Transportation and Development was present as well.

Meeting was called to order by Gordon Smith. Roll was called.

Minutes of the May 17, 2017 were adopted as published in the Chronicle.

Discussion followed on levee maintenance.

P.E. Brad Sticker reminded the commissioners of the USACE levee inspection set for July 19, 2017.

On motion by Todd Vallee, second by Bill Dean, to elect Gordon Smith as President. Motion by Todd Vallee, second by Gordon Smith to elect Bill Dean as Vice-President. Todd Vallee will remain Secretary-Treasurer.

P.E. Brad Sticker brought the commissioners up to date on the Nantachie Dam and Bayou Darrow projects.

The meeting was adjourned.

Todd	Vallee,	Secretary	-Treasurer